
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 

 
Please remember to send in 
your child’s PE kits for the half 
term. 

 

Thank you for your continued 
support with reading each 
week. 10 minutes a day 
makes such a difference to 
children’s confidence. 

 

A useful app to support with 
reading is called Teach your 
Monster to Read! 

 

Year 2 Edition. 

27.1.20 

English 

We are looking forward to starting our new 
text—The Robot and the Bluebird. 

 

Spellings 

table, apple, bottle, little, 
middle, bubble, cable, 
uncle, ankle, eagle 

Maths 

We will complete our unit on statistics by making, 
drawing and interpreting block graphs. We will 
then be moving onto 2D and 3D shapes. Can we 
recognise them in the everyday environment? We 
will make a tally chart to record how many dif-
ferent shapes we see around us and will also be 
counting sides on 2D shapes. What is a side? How 
can you check you have counted all sides? Do all 
four sided shapes look the same? Why do you 
think shapes have the names that they do? 

  


